
 
  Lake Blackshear Baptist Church  

                             lakeblackhearbaptistchurch.com  
                              11:00 AM Worship Service  
                                  Phil Streetman, Pastor 

        Denise Bauer, Children/Youth Director 

               Sunday, January 29, 2023  
 

 

Prelude                                          Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 

Deacon Prayer 

Call to Worship “Standing on the Promises”        Congregation 

Intercessory Prayer 

Children’s Message 

Hymn “Victory in Jesus”                                            Congregation 

Welcome & Announcements  

Special Music “He Touched Me”                                   LBBC Choir 

Praise Chorus “This Is the Day”                                Congregation 

Message “How Close Is God” James 4:8 

Decision Hymn “I Am Thine O Lord”                       Congregation 

Benediction 

Postlude                                        Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 

 
***** 

 

 
  Welcome back to our 131st service                                                       
inside our sanctuary since COVID!  

Children’s Church is provided following the             
Children’s Message. You may place your offerings in 

the box in the foyer. Join us for Sunday School  
at 10 AM. 

        We have a class for everyone! 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 Offering 01/22/23: Worship                        $8,437.00 
                                     G. Crowe Benevolent        20.00 
                                     Brotherhood                       31.00 
                                     WOM                                    25.00 
                                     Total                              $8,513.00 
 

The Choir will rehearse today at 5 PM. 
 

The Brotherhood invites all men for coffee and prayer on Tuesday 
at 7:15 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

Join us for our Wednesday night Prayer Meeting & Bible Study at 
6:00 PM. The choir will rehearse at 6:30 p.m. 
 

The WOM will send care packages to our college freshmen again. 
If you have a freshman in college, please let Diane Murray know. 
We need their mailing addresses. Please also bring your college 
care package items in also. 
 

Please mark your calendars for Sun., Feb. 12. The Davidson 
Chorale will present a concert that morning during our morning 
worship service followed by a luncheon. We are asking everyone 
to bring sides and desserts. 
 

We will start back with our monthly Saturday worship services at 
the Fellowship Home at Cordelia Manor on Saturday, February 
11, 10:30 a.m. 
 

Christian love & sympathy is extended to Connie & Ray Lowry on 
the death and funeral of her mother.  
 

Congratulations to Mitchell Turton on being named the STAR 
Student for Southland Academy. Also, congrats to Emily Files on 
having her artwork display at the Atlanta Airports. We celebrate 
your achievements! 
 
 


